Office of the Dean
17.05.2022

Dear Student,

ENROLLMENT OF NEW STUDENTS FOR ACADEMIC YEAR - 2020/2021

I am glad to inform that you have been selected to follow a course of study in Bachelor of Medicine
& Bachelor of Surgery (MBBS) in the Faculty of Health - Care Sciences, Eastern University, Sri
Lanka for the academic year 2020/2021.

Furthermore, you are requested to carefully fill and submit the online enrollment form through
www student.mis.esn.ac.lk and get the printed version after submitting on or before 27.05.2022. The
online portal will be open from 17.05.2022 onwards.

Please send the following documents for enrollments on or before 31.05.2022 by registered post to
reach Assistant Registrar, Office of the Dean, Faculty of Health - Care Sciences, No: 50, New Road,
Batticaloa or you may handover the documents to Assistant Registrar/FHCS in person if you wish.

1. Duly completed registration form.

2. Hard copy of the submitted online enrollment form.

3. Educational certificates - G.C.E (O/L) and G.C.E (A/ L) (Certified copies).

4. Completed student health history form.

5. Birth certificate (Certified copy).

6. Photographs (Passport size- 8 copies) background of the passport size photo should be Light
Blue color.

7. School leaving certificate (original and certified copy).

8. Declaration by the candidate/student.

9. Copy of paying-in voucher of the registration for a sum of Rs. 1,800/= {(Payment should be

made to the credit of Bursar, Eastern University, Sri Lanka, A/C No. 227-1001-4-00000-24
People’s Bank, Chenkalady).
10. Check List

For further details, please communicate over the phone - 065 2227025.
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M.Satheesh

Assistant Registrar

Faculty of Health - Care Sciences
Eastern University, Sri Lanka.

50, New Road E-I\{[a.i] : deanhealthcare@esn.ac.lk Phone: +94 065 222.7286/2222059
Batticaloa. Fax: +94 065 2227286



